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This academic year we have supported 54 students (4 PG students, 19 Engineering students, 16 Other 

Graduates, 5 Diploma students and 10 School students). 

 

On 7th June, 2023, we gave School Bags, Umbrellas, Note Books, Pencil Box and Uniform stitching 

charges to the students studying in Govt. Lower Primary School, Katappara, Mangalamdam.  Most of 

the students are Tribals. 

  

 

 

 On 15th June, 2023, we gave, School bags, Note Books   and Pencil Box to the students studying in AJB 

School, Kalpathy,  Palakkad. 

 

 

 



1st July, 2023 we gave school bags to Govt. LP School,  Kalmandapam. 

 

 

Our first Career Guidance training programme in School campus started on 22-07-2023.   

Morning Session was in Kannadi High School and afternoon in GHS, Ummini, Dhoni by Mr. Shameer, 

Professional Trainer. 

KANNADI HIGH SCHOOL 

       

UMMINI HIGH SCHOOL, UMMINI 

 



Mr. Shameer, Professional Career Guidance trainer conducted a session on 11th Aug 2023 at Nemmara 

GVHSS, Nemmara 

     

 

On 17th September, 2023, we celebrated our 10th Anniversary in a grand manner at Fort Palace Hotel, 
Palakkad. 

   

 

After Prayer programme started. 

 

 



After welcoming our guests by Smt. Sudha Veeraraghavan, our President Sri. A Sasi Kumar has given 

presidential address and a brief about Society activities. 

   

 

  Celebration was inaugurated by Sri. Suresh PR, NSS College Principal, Palakkad  lightning the lamp. 

 

 

 As part of celebration, decided to conduct Career Guidance Training on monthly basis in different   

Schools for 1 year and to give Water Purifier. These two projects were inaugurated by Sri. Mundur 

Sethumadhavan, Malayalam writer and Retd. Teacher.   

 



Smt. Beena Govind - Founder Devashrayam and Sri. Shameer - Professional Trainer of Career 

Guidance, given felicitation talk, which was inspiring 

 

 

 Sri. Veeraraghavan, our Treasurer given vote of thanks speech 

 

 

A good crowd was there for the function.  Some shots 

   

 



After the function Mr. Shameer has taken a Career Guidance session to our students. 

 

Class was really worth to the students. 

 

On 27th September 2023, we had given a Water Purifier to Nemmara Govt. Boys High School. 

 

 

 

On 4th October 2023, we conducted a Career Guidance Session to the students at Kumarapuram Govt. 

High School. 

 



On 9th October, we gave a Water Purifier to Kunissery Govt. High School 

  

 

On October 16th, we had given a Water Purifier at Kumarapuram High School. 

 

 

 On 25th October, we have conducted Career Guidance Training at CA High School, Kuzhalmannam. 

 



 

 

On 31st October, 2023, we had given Water Purifier at Mankara High School 

 

 

On 24th November, We had given Water Purifier at Kuzhalmannam High School 

 

 

 



On 8th January 2024, We have shifted our office to the upstairs of registered office building.   

Mr. Veeraraghavan  inaugrated by  lightning  the lamp. 

 

 

On 9th February 2024, we had given water purifier at VIMHSS, Pallassena

 

                       

 

On 20th March, 2024, , we had given water purifier at Erimayur Hgh School.  

   



On 26th March, 2024, we had given water purifier at Hemambika Sanskrit High School. 

 

 

*** 

  


